
40th anniversary of the Roe v. Wade Petition 

Whereas the Supreme court decision Roe v. Wade has: Allowed the killing of roughly 3,000 babies in NH every year; Turned doctors into 

baby killers; Destroyed the inalienable right to life; Caused enormous suffering for millions of women; Denied father’s their natural 

parental rights; and generally lead to huge increases in domestic violence, we, the undersigned, urge our legislators to oppose any/all efforts 

to celebrate Roe v. Wade. 

Name (example: Print "Jane Doe"  
then sign "Jane Doe" on line below) 

Address (Street Address City or 
Town, State plus ZIP Code) 

Phone (603-555-1212) 
Email (JDOE@aol.com) 

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

Return completed petitions to: NH Right to Life – P.O. Box 421, Merrimack NH 03054 
 
 
 


